
Led by astrophysicist Dr. Hugh Ross,
President of Reasons to Believe.

Hear how the latest scientific discoveries relate to the Bible.
This forum encourages skeptics and believers to ask the hard

questions in a non-threatening environment. 

SKEPTICS  FORUM

Sunday, Nov. 5th:  11 AM to 1 PM
Sierra Madre Congregational Church
170 W. Sierra Madre Blvd. 
(in Pritchard Hall)
Sierra Madre, CA

Monday, Nov. 6th:  7 to 9 PM
154 W. Sierra Madre Blvd. 
Sierra Madre, CAFree Refreshments

Phone No.
(626) 390-0236
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